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As a citizen in the state of Oregon, I strongly oppose passing HB2025!  It is 

unthinkable that anyone who represents the people in Oregon, would want to raise 

the gas tax up 30%, title fees up 305%, Registration fees up 74% and car sales tax 

up 350%!!   Normal, middleclass working people cannot afford such increases to 

drive their vehicles.  Grocery costs are still very high in the state of Oregon as well as 

electricity and water.  People will not be able to feed their families or even get to the 

grocery store to try and buy food, if they can't afford gas in their cars.   Oregon's price 

at the gas station is still considerably higher than gas prices on the East Coast!  

President Trump is bringing gas prices down and it is an outrage that Democrats in 

our state, want to make our price for gas go even higher than it is right now.   We 

have a President working to help middle class families with lower costs and bill 

HB2025 is a real slap in Oregon people's faces, and our President's face, to see how 

Democrats in this state want to crush everything President Trump is trying to do to 

help middle class with lower costs.  Don't pass this bill!!   People need to be able to 

drive to work, to grocery stores, to doctor offices, to church, to every place we go and 

battery cars are not the answer for those who cannot afford a $50,000 vehicle.  Or 

higher.   Common sense; don't pass this bill.  This bill will really cripple thousands of 

people in this state!    Nancy Granata 


